
SOUTHERN CROSS 
20th February 2015 

 
 

Dates to Remember  

 
 

Last Day of Term 4 
Wednesday 19 December 
 
First Day Term 1 2019 
 

Staff – Tuesday 29 January 
Students – Wednesday 30 
January 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
                                                   

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

This will be my last newsletter so I would like to wish you all a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year. Time to spend with family and friends is 

always special, to reconnect with family, to remember times past and to 

laugh a lot. 
 

I would like to thank everyone for their support and wish them well. 
 

New Community Agreement 
 

Earlier this month, a new charter by the NSW 

Education Department outlined the expectations of 

schools and their communities on how they 

communicate and collaborate to create a positive 

learning environment. The charter clarifies 

examples of unacceptable behaviour with the aim 

of ensuring the wellbeing of students, staff and the 

school community.  

 
P.B.E.L. NEWS 

Congratulations for another great year using PBEL at school and in the community. Special thanks to the PBEL team for 
organising our Be a Learner day in term 2 and Be a Friend day in Term 3. Holidays are a great opportunity to practice 

PBEL at home. Students can Be a Learner by listening and following instructions from parents. To practice Being 

Caring students can help sort recycling, water the garden and remember to pack away their belongings. They can Be a 

Friend by playing nicely with siblings and friends. Students can Be Safe by being sun smart outside, keeping their 
shoes and socks on or wearing seatbelts in transport.  
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“Quality education requires everyone in a school community to work together,” Stokes said. That means 

relationships built on honesty and mutual respect, and on timely, polite communication.”  
 

It is important for schools, teachers and parents to work together to get the best result for students and staff. 

Effective communication between the home and the school, parents and teachers is the foundation of mutual 

respect and honesty. 
 

School Formal 
 

It was wonderful to see the Past Students, Year 12 Students and senior 

students dressed up in their finery at Asquith Golf Club. The evening 

began with dancing, entrees, dancing, dinner, speeches, dancing, desert, 

dancing, farewell and more dancing.  

The school leavers this year are Ben, Timothy and Simon. I wish them all 

well and hope they will think fondly of the time they have had at Clarke 

Road School.  
 

Presentation Day 
 

It was great to see all the students, staff, parents, volunteers and special guests at 

Presentation Day. We celebrated the students who strive to do their best every day and 

overcome challengers daily.  
 

The junior students enacted the book ‘Oh Dear’ with 

Patrick the famer looking for eggs. A senior student 

Timothy Yu led the song “Boom Chicka Boom” he was 

supported by Aiden and Jordan. The senior signing 

choir signed ‘A Million Dreams’ from the greatest 

showman.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The morning was about celebrating and it was wonderful to be there with all the students. 
 

Reports 
 

It’s that time of year gain, the teachers have been busily writing reports on student’s learning and progress. 

Each report takes hours of work and the photos represent what learning looks like for your child. The reports 

will go out the last day of school, please fill in the survey and send it back first week of school. 
 

The last day of school is Wednesday the 19th of December and the first day back for students is Wednesday 

the 30th of January. Our four kindergartens will start half days on the 31st of January. I hope everyone has a 

wonderful holiday break.  
 

Yours Sincerely  

Catherine Treay 

Relieving Principal. 

 



 

Creating a Voice (CaV) Project   
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     

 
 



 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  
 



 

 

    
 

 



   

 
 

   



  

 
   

 



 

 
 

 



 

 

   
 

 

   
 



 

 


